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From:   Donald.Bristol@faa.gov
Sent:   Tuesday, November 22, 2011 4:22 PM
To:     Blumling, James
Subject:        RE: FW: Information to Obtain NGT numbers for FCC License -- Jim Blumling, 
Telephonics

Hi James,

Here is the coordination number that you have requested.

FREQ                            SER#
M9000-M9200                     NGT 110661

Don Bristol

                                                                                                                                                      
Blumling, Telephonics                                                  
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